
To:  Board of Education 
 
From:  Kyle Hayden, chief operations officer 
 
Re:  Media Center Furniture – 2013 Bond Projects – Elementary Schools  
 
Date:  April 5, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
In April, 2013 voters approved $92.5 million school bond issue to improve facilities, 
enhance technology and expand career and technical educational opportunities.  The 
focus of this bond plan was equipping our teachers and students with tools for the 21st 
century teaching and learning. 
 
A significant piece of successfully completing the district’s bond projects involves 
furnishing and equipping the educational spaces, furniture for the media centers in the 
elementary schools.  As part of the design process, the Gould Evans interior design 
team has worked with administrative staff to establish media center furniture options for 
the elementary schools.  Gould Evans received, tabulated and reviewed the bids with 
administration and recommends the contract be awarded to Scott Rice Office Works in 
the amount of $149,277. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
The Facility Planning Committee recommends board approval to purchase furniture for 
the elementary media centers from Scott Rice Office Works in the amount of $149,277 
to be paid from the Capital Outlay Fund. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the furniture purchase for the elementary media 
centers from Scott Rice Office Works in the amount of $149,277 to be paid from the 
Capital Outlay Fund.” 


